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03/01/2025  21:30:352024/5407/P NOBJ April Cameron I fully support this planning application & urge that it be approved.  The various changes will ensure the future 

of the cemetery as an asset to the community & as a visitor attraction.  The landscape will be greatly 

enhanced with monuments restored & future proofed.  The soft landscape will provide a more robust collection 

of trees.  The trees along with the proposals for the underscores will ensure a more bio rich environment 

attracting a wider range of birds & invertebrates.  The newly propsed buildings fit very well with the existing 

architecture.....they have been very sensitively designed.  The plans for attracting a broader more diverse 

range of visitors can be more easily achieved with the proposed new facilities.  I feel the proposed changes 

respect the existing character of the cemetery which is valued by so many.

05/01/2025  11:28:562024/5407/P INT John Shepperd I am an active volunteer at the Cemetery and a local Highgate resident. The Cemetery is a heritage site of 

international importance and we are lucky that it is in our neighborhood. But there is a responsibility to ensure 

that the Cemetery is preserved and nurtured in a constructive way to ensure it will be of benefit to future 

generations. These detailed plans are well thought out and will help guarantee the Cemetery's future - 

something which should be a high priority for the Council. Also important in the plans are the provisions for 

enhancing the engagement with the local community, especially schools so young people can fully appreciate 

the site's history and its importance as a nature reserve.

05/01/2025  20:39:492024/5407/P SUPPRT Nigel Giffin I support the application.  The Cemetery is an asset of huge importance to Highgate.  As a non-active member 

of the Friends, I have been hugely impressed by the care, effort, thought and consultation which has gone into 

the development of these proposals.  So far as I can see, they represent a sensitive and well thought-through 

response to the need to plan for the Cemetery's long-term future.  If there is a better alternative, I am not 

aware of it.

04/01/2025  16:12:272024/5407/P COMMNT Vanessa Brand I am a volunteer at the Cemetery and fully support the conservation plans developed by the Friends as 

detailed in the planning application.  The proposals will improve the Cemetery  for grave owners and visitors 

alike and ensure that this vital part of the London landscape is conserved for future generations to enjoy.
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